
CITY OF MURRAY HILL
MINUTES

August 9, 2022

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 in a meeting room at New Life Church by Mayor Johnson.
Commissioners present were Kaelin, Felhoelder, Hall and Rieser.  Also, in attendance was City
Clerk/Treasurer Barker and residents, Katie Thompson, Mark Rose, Bethany Byars, Ben Gries, and
Leelan Greer.

The agenda was presented and approved.

Mayor Johnson led those in attendance in the Pledge of Allegiance.

The minutes of the July 2022 meeting were presented and it was moved to accept the minutes.
There was a second, the motion passed unanimously.

Commissioner Kaelin suggested that the City send a pizza gift card valued at $100.00 to the Fire
Station that helped with the 4th of July parade. Commissioner Kaelin will take care of that with a
City check.
.
Ordinance #2, Series 2022 was presented for second reading. “AN ORDINANCE PROVIDING FOR
THE LEVY OF AD VALOREM TAXES FOR THE CITY PURPOSES FOR FISCAL YEAR ENDING JUNE
30 2023”  A roll call vote was taken as follows;  Commissioner Hall “yes”, Commissioner Felhoelder
“yes”, Commissioner Kaelin “yes”, Commissioner Rieser “yes” and Mayor Johnson “yes”.  The
Ordinance passed unanimously.

Ordinance #3, Series 2022 was presented for second reading “AN ORDINANCE ADOPTING THE
CITY OF MURRAY HILL, KY ANNUAL BUDGET FOR THE FISCAL YEAR JULY 1,2022 THROUGH
JUNE 30, 2023.  REVENUES AND EXPENDITURES OF CITY GOVERNMENT.”   A roll call vote was
taken as follows, Commissioner Hall “yes”, Commissioner Felhoelder “yes”, Commissioner Kaelin
“yes”, Commissioner Rieser “yes” and Mayor Johnson “yes”.  The ordinance passed unanimously.

Public comments – Mark Rose ask if anyone has done anything about damage done by Rumpke.
Commissioner Kaelin will contact Four Seasons about doing the repair and sending a bill that can be
sent to Rumpke.  Also, Commissioner Rieser brought up some bushes that need to be trimmed from
hanging over the path. There are two different spots where this is happening.

Work will be done on the City Directory and presented at the meeting next month.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.  The next meeting will be
September13, 2022 at 6:30 at New Life Church.

Respectfully submitted,



Henrietta Barker Patrick Johnson
City Clerk Mayor


